OPEN HOUSE-YOU ARE MINTED

OLD PUEBLO TROLLEY / SOUTHERN ARIZONA TRANSPORTATION MUSEUM'S NEW FACILITY

SATURDAY, MAY 21, 2016, 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. 250 E. 36th St. (northwest corner of S. 4th Ave. and 36th St.

Everyone is invited!

- Light refreshments will be served.
- Tours will be given.





The facility will house a museum exhibiting Tucson's streetcar and bus history with photographs, models, memorabilia and artifacts including buses used in Tucson and Arizona. Space is being provided for library and archives related to our transportation history. Shops for historic vehicle restoration are being set up, and behind the building will be a preservation yard for railroad cars, trolleys and buses.

Ties, rail and overhead electric-line parts will be stored for future use on a new historic trolley line along S. 4th Ave. in Tucson, in our new facility.

An expanded youth training program will be initiated this summer providing training in restoration skills, and giving students hands on experience leading towards a career.

If you can't make the open house on the 21st, come in anytime you see the door open.